

SPRING INFORMATION NEWSLETTER

NEW BAG TAGS

Further Clarification: The old blue tags will be accepted at the Waste Site, until April 30, 2016. After that date, they may be returned to the Township Office for a value of \$1.75 each towards the purchase of the new tags, which now cost \$2.00. No cash refunds will be given.

PITCH IN FOR EARTH DAY CLEANUP

On Saturday April 23rd, all residents are encouraged to participate in a Township-wide cleanup effort to pick up litter along roadsides. The waste is to be placed in clear bags, and taken to the Waste Site. No bagtags will be required for waste from the roadsides. Please Note, there is no need to separate recyclables for this event.

ATTENTION ALL RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS May and June 2016 has been designated as "Community Clean Up Months"

Residents and property owners are asked to take pride in the appearance of their property and their community. Please make every effort to ensure you are not in violation of the Safe Properties By-law. This by-law states that every property shall be kept in a neat, tidy and safe condition, and free from:

- a) Refuse (garbage)
- b) Long grass, discarded brush and clippings, excessive weed growth
- c) Timber, lumber, building materials or other material stored or kept under conditions that are unsafe from fire or other dangerous risk or accident
- d) Scrap or junk material including wrecked, unused, unlicensed vehicles, trailers, machinery, tools, appliances, equipment, etc.
- e) Buildings, fences, scaffolding, retaining walls, etc...in an unsafe condition or in danger from fire or risk of accident
- f) Any combustible, flammable, volatile, caustic or explosive substance unless stored under conditions that are safe and free from risk

To view the entire By-law, please contact the Township office or go our website at: www.Mallorytown.ca

Please note that written complaints are kept completely confidential and may be submitted to the Township Office at any time. For the 2016 spring clean up only, staff have been authorized to receive complaints by telephone or email, as long as the caller leaves their contact information. Owners/residents who do not meet the conditions of the Safe Properties By-law may receive notice and be given up to 30 days to clean up their property.